I was retired and helping my single daughter with home care and schooling for my
grandson when I was injured in a car accident. Another vehicle ran a red light
And collided with the car I was riding in.

I'was sore all over for some time after the injury. After taking physiotherapy for
a month for my overall pain and stiffness I began to realize that my shoulder was
injured and it was not getting better.

The other driver's insurer offered me only $1500 for my pain and suffering.

When I retained Hanson Associates, the experienced lawyers there recognized,
from the symptoms, that there may be a shoulder injury that had not yet been

diagnosed. On referral from a medical expert that my lawyer sent me to, I had
an MRI which revealed the tear in my left shoulder.

In the end, the claim settled for $100,000.00.

During the process my lawyer and his staff were understanding, patient and
helpful. They demonstrated great wisdom, poise and understanding of how to
make the most of the judicial mediation process. I would definitely recommend
Hanson Associates to anyone who has suffered an injury.

NK



